
Installation of the new watermain is now
completed, it has passed inspections and is now
in active service.

Work on the soil cells is continuing and should be
finished early next week. Next week, there will
also be some drainage and roadworks taking
place within the Chapel & Church Street
intersection. 

Once these tasks have been completed, all of the
work requiring deeper excavations will be
completed. Upcoming work will include
installation of electrical conduits, streetlights,
and concrete curbs. 
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The City and Windley Contracting are working
together to meet important deadlines that will
support upcoming community events. 

In order to create the best opportunities to meet
these deadlines we have made the decision to
leave the Bastion Street road closure in place. 

This will give the construction team greater
flexibility to take advantage of favourable
weather conditions and subcontractor
availability. It will also help to facilitate
movement of materials and personnel across the
entire project area. 

Beginning this Saturday, when Windley is
planning on removing the existing asphalt
roadway and placing new road gravels, you will
see work taking place outside of normal working
hours more frequently. This is being done in an
effort to speed up productivity and make up for
some of the extra effort that was required earlier
in the project. 


